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Màiri McAllan MSP 
Cabinet Secretary for Housing  

4 September 2025 

Dear Cabinet Secretary 

Housing (Scotland) Bill 
The Delegated Powers and Law Reform Committee considered the delegated 
powers in this Bill as amended after Stage 2 at its meeting on Tuesday 2 September. 

The Committee has today reported its views to Parliament on the altered delegated 
powers in the Bill.  

The Committee also raises questions for the Scottish Government in relation to a 
number of the powers, and to seeks a response on these points. 

The report contains full background and preamble to the questions, and wider 
committee consideration of other powers. 

The questions to the Scottish Government can be found at the following paragraphs: 

• Paragraph 31  
• Paragraph 38 
• Paragraph 50 
• Paragraph 57 
• Paragraph 66 
• Paragraph 95 
• Paragraph 109 
• Paragraph 129 
• Paragraph 136 
• Paragraph 161 

The Committee requests a response to these questions by Friday 12 September. 

Yours sincerely 

  
Stuart McMillan MSP 
Convener 

https://bprcdn.parliament.scot/published/DPLR/2025/9/4/0251789c-fe6a-40bd-88b1-b11a485219a6/DPLRS062025R59.pdf

